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            Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Year 2 -  End of key stage assessments 

 

As you may be aware, over the month of May, the children in Year 2 will be taking end of key stage 

assessments. Over the year, they have been practicing these and so to the children, these 

assessments are part of our normal classroom activities. The assessments are completed in a positive 

and supportive way, in small groups with an adult.  The children enjoy completing them as a chance 

to show off what they have learned in Year 1 and 2.  

 

We avoid using the word ‘test’ and in Year 2, unlike Year 6, these papers are only used to confirm 

teacher assessment. Teacher assessment is based on progress made in reading, writing and maths 

since Reception and the children’s learning in their books.  

 

Please do not hesitate to speak to me if you have any questions about the KS1 SATS.  

 

As always thank you for your support,  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Aliaj 

KS1 Phase Leader 

 

 

 

      

 


